March 15, 2011

Ray Eubanks, Administrator
Department of Community Affairs
2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-2100

Dear Mr. Eubanks:

Subject: Collier County
Comments on Adopted Evaluation and Appraisal Report

The South Florida Water Management District (District) has completed its review of the
Collier County (County) adopted Evaluation and Appraisal Report (EAR). There appear
to be no significant water resource related impacts; therefore, the District forwards no
comments on the adopted EAR.

The District offers its technical assistance to the County and the Department of

- Community Affairs in developing sound, sustainable solutions to meet the County’s
future water supply needs and to protect the region’s water resources. For assistance or
additional information, please contact Deborah Oblaczynski (561) 682-2544 or
doblaczy@sfwmd.gov.
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Rod Braun

Director

Intergovernmental Policy and Planning Division

C: Mike Bosi, Collier County
Nick Casalanguida, Collier County
Ken Heatherington, Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council
Deborah Oblaczynski, South Florida Water Management District
Jim Quinn, Department of Environmental Protection
Brenda Winningham, Department of Community Affairs
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